
 

 

TOWN OF LEBANON 
 

 
 

PLANNING BOARD 
 

             

Town of Lebanon, Maine 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

A Site Plan Review Public Hearing for a Marijuana License Requirement will be held at 

the Lebanon Town Office located at 15 Upper Guinea Road.  Proposed by Eric 

Bergendahl for Nature’s Bounty, LLC, the property is located at 270 Carl Broggi Hwy., 

Tax Map R08 Lot 52.  

 

The Public Hearing will be held Wednesday June 22, 2022 at 6:00 pm in the Town Office 

conference room, located at 15 Upper Guinea Road. 
 

 
Note: 

The Planning Board follows the Site Plan Review Ordinance criteria which was enacted on Tuesday, November 6, 2018. Additional requirements, restrictions 

and/or criteria in regard to other Town Ordinances, State laws and or licensing are the responsibility of the applicant to research, apply for and obtain. The 

Planning Board does not review or approve any of the criteria/requirements or issue licenses, permits, etc. associated with marijuana businesses/establishments  

of any kind. 
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